S.Res.2021.21
Hauck Parking Lot Security

Title of Legislation SPONSOR(S): Cameron Peterson, Cece Carrico,
Mercedes Brathwaite

DATE: April 7th, 2021

Whereas: There have been numerous vehicle break-ins and a vehicle theft in the past
academic year in the student parking lot next to Frederick A. Hauck Hall and across the
street from Mayflower Hall and Cross Hall.

Whereas: There is not currently any CCTV or video security in the parking lot which
prevents the monitoring of student property.

Whereas: The presence of CCTV can lower crime rates.
Whereas: The presence of CCTV allows for perpetrators to be caught more easily.
Be it Hereby Resolved, The Student Government Association of Rollins College will:

(1) Advise the office of Campus Safety and Security to install CCTV (security
cameras) in the Hauck parking lot to ensure future safety of Rollins students and
their property.
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